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i this that it would be a blessing if the people of all health care occupation to get paid 

more i have a family of 5 and i do a lot of work with ( DSP ) Direct Support 

Professional work, and i feel like i pretty much live at work and i don't even get paid 

enough to have extra spending money because everything is so expensive, and food 

is so expensive i cant even feed my family healthy items so they eat junk and boxed 

foods all the time which makes me feel like a failure so yes i support this and i wish 

that everyone would take their time out and and write something out and support this  


